
Tuesday, May 3rd 

******************************************************** 
FRIDAY DRESS THEME 
In honor of Teacher Appreciation Week, Friday's Dress Theme will be "Dress Like Your 
Favorite Teacher" day.  Looking forward to seeing how creative our students can be! 
 
GIRLS TRACK 
The Girls Track team took on Pierce last night and won in convincing fashion, 73-
32.  First place finishes included Logan Alvarez, Brigid Crowley, Brynn Hayes, Chloe 
Neal, Morgan Williamson, Addison Doloszycki, Tegan Tripp, Emma Reyes and Sophia 
Sabo.  The Lady Coyotes improved their record to 5-0, and their next meet is at home 
against Kahler next Monday night.  Great job, Ladies!!! 
 
BOYS TRACK 
The Boys Track team took on Pierce last night and won 62-43, improving their record 
to 5-0. First place finishers were Dylan Bowen, Victor Villegas, Logan Wroughton, Ben 
Perschon and Tim Hampton. The next meet is Monday at Clark vs Kahler. 
 
PROJECT LIT 
Our next meeting is tomorrow at 8:00 a.m. in the Library.  Please bring your novel. 
 
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Student Council will be having their last meeting of the year on Thursday morning, May 
5th, in room 803 at 8:15 a.m. Donuts and drinks will be served!   
 
CLARK DANCE/CHEER 
Any 6th or 7th grader: There will be a Dance call-out meeting meeting tomorrow, May 
4th, during Advisory.  Also, for 6th and 7th graders and the 2022-23 school year, there 
will be a Cheer call-out meeting this Thursday, May 5th, after school.  Please make sure 
your rides home are here by 4:15 p.m. Anyone interested in trying out for Cheer or 
Dance, please make sure you register on Final Forms before your call out 
meeting.  Mrs. Smith will go over a few things with Final Forms.   
 
CLARK DONATION DRIVE FOR RILEY HOSPITAL FOR CHILDREN  
$1 can’t buy very much anymore, but if every student donates just $1, the children at Riley 
Hospital for Children can benefit greatly! Collectively, it can turn a $1 donation into a $1,065 
donation if every student pitches in! Won’t you please consider being part of something that can 
help so many kids who are battling serious illnesses? Students can bring their donation to the 
Clark office in the morning and deposit in the red Riley box. Let’s spread some love and hope 
and show Riley kids that Clark Cares! 

LC WINTERGUARD/COLORGUARD 

https://lakecentral-in.finalforms.com/


Are you a current 7th or 8th grader? Want to be part of something great? Are you 
interested in having fun, dancing, spinning equipment, and making new friends? If so, 
Colorguard might be for you! Come join us for our "try-it" night this Wednesday, May 
4th, in the high school band room! No experience is necessary!  Please 
email guard@lcscmail.com if you are interested, or see one of the flyers in the hallway 
to fill out an interest form! Hope to see you there!" 

 
LIBRARY NEWS 
All Clark Library books are due Friday, May 13. As classes visit the Library over the 
next 3 weeks, students' accounts will be checked and invoices will be printed and 
handed out to students with lost books. Please start looking at home, in your lockers, 
backpacks or classes if you are missing a book. Thank you! 
 
INDIANA SHERIFFS' ASSOCIATION  
The Indiana Sheriffs' Association will again be sponsoring two sessions of the Indiana 
Sheriffs' Association Youth Leadership Camp this summer. This camp is a program 
provided by Indiana Sheriffs for boys and girls who are currently in the 7th or 8th grades 
and are interested in learning more about a possible career in law enforcement.  Please 
see Mrs. Bowman if you are interested and she can provide you with an application. 
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